
     

 
 

 
 
 

LUKE 1:17 – “To turn the hearts of the fathers to the children, and the disobedient to the wisdom of the just;  
to make ready a people prepared for the Lord.” 
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1 February, 2016 
 
Dear VLCS Parents,  
Grace and peace to you from God our Father and from the Lord Jesus Christ. We thank God that the 
EZLink concession for Singaporeans 13 years and under is now approved and application is in 
progress. Do pray with us as we continue to appeal for these concessions for our older students. We 
are waiting on the Lord for a bigger premise for VLCS, trusting that He will lead us to the best place for 
our students. Until then, we have decided to remain where we are for another year, till February 2017. 
 
The following are activities for the month of February: 
Chinese New Year (CNY) – Monday, 8 Feb-Tuesday, 9 Feb 
Students will celebrate CNY on Friday, 5 February and will be dismissed at 12.00pm. Attire: Modest 
red top and school skirt/pants. We wish all a Blessed and Bountiful Chinese New Year! 
 
Sports Day – Saturday, 27 Feb, 7.30am-12.00pm 
This will be held at Toa Payoh Stadium, 297 Lorong 6 Toa Payoh. Attendance is compulsory for all 
students. We encourage and welcome your attendance, and support as time keepers and marshals. 
Please text your child’s supervisor if you wish to participate or volunteer.  We also thank a parent for 
generously sponsoring the food & refreshments for this event.  See you at our Sports Day! 
Reporting times: Students (in PE attire) – 7.30am; Parent volunteers – 7.15am. 
The following Monday, 29 Feb, will be a school holiday.  
 
ISC & RSC Preparations  
Practices for these are already in progress.  We are grateful for the parents/volunteers who have come 
alongside to train and guide the students. 
 
Financial Commitment  
Thank you parents for fulfilling your financial commitment punctually for Jan & Feb school fees.  To 
ease administration work, we request that all parents who pay monthly to fulfil their commitment bi-
monthly ASAP.  Thank you for your understanding.   March/April fees will be due mid-Feb and account 
statements will be sent in your email soon.  We encourage payments by crossed cheques, internet 
bank or ATM transfers only.  For IB and ATM transfers, please send your transfer reference/receipt to 
frontdeskvlcs@gmail.com with student’s name indicated. 
 
Bible Journal/Reading Plan  
All students are given the Bible Reading Plan, to follow the daily schedule and begin reading from the 
New Testament for Bible journaling.  We encourage you to read purposefully with your child for a good 
time of family bonding and spiritual maturity!  
 
Bible Memory Passages for February: 
Elementary School:                             Psalm 90: 1 - 12 
Middle School to High School:      Psalm 90: 1 - 17 
 
Blessings,  
Principals Mrs. Valluvan and Mrs. Lim Ho Mun 

The Pursuit of God is the Purpose of Life & Love is the Essence of God 
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